Tamara Collins

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

registrar
Monday, February 11, 2019 3:23 PM
Tamara Collins

FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, January 25, 2019 11:22 AM

To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --

2019-01-25

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Kate McKay

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Good Morning,

| just recently received an email in regards to Union Gas applying to OEB to increase their rates from 2019-2023. | live in
the North West region of Ontario and believe that residents in this area already pay enough for services from water to
hydro to gas to groceries etc... My monthly bill with Union Gas is already quite high enough and | strongly believe they
do not need to raise rates. Living in the far north has its own challenges then mixed with increasing rates of bills, services
etc...makes it that much more difficult. Please deny Union Gas their application for increasing rates.

Sincerely,

A concerned northern resident

-- Attachment --





